Harrisville Township Minutes — February 9, 2021
Teleconference

The Harrisville Township Board met via teleconference for the February meeting. The meeting
was called to order at 7:00pm and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. )

The full board was in attendance and joined by Bill Thompson. Mr. Thompson updated the
Board on a list of things, including the County Wide Clean Up, which will be on May 15, 2021.

There was a motion to accept the clerk’s minutes by Carla Harvey, it was supported by Steve
Healy. Roll cali: all members were in favor. Motion carried. A motion to accept the treasurer’s report
was made by Mike Johnston, supported by Kaylie Landrum. Roll cali: all members were in favor. Motion
carried. A motion was made by Steve Healy to double the pay after 3 hours for the fire department, in
response to an emergency call. The motion was supported by Carla Harvey. Roll call: all members were
in favor. Motion carried. There was final motion made to pay the bills by Steve Healy and supported by
Kaylie Landrum. Roll call: all members were in favor. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 7:17pm.



